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NOTIFICATION – VACANT SEATS 

 

After the merit list, the seats that remain unclaimed would be open to all through the VACANT 
SEATS PROCEDURE. Candidates who were unable to register for the first Merit process or those 
candidates, who could not get admission through the initial merit lists, may apply to the institute 
once again for the vacant seat process by visiting the ICAP-24 website or ISBS PGDM campus. The 
details of the process are as follows: 
 
 
Date on which the vacant seat process would be held 3rd July 2024 
 

In case of any query feel free to contact Dr. Sachin Hapase at – 020-66759686 

 

 

 

Indira School of Business Studies PGDM 
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